
FRIENDS of: 
Littledean C of E Primary School 

& Pre-School 
 
 

 
 

People with time for Children 

 

23rd November 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Friends Committee thought that with several events planned for this upcoming year we would do 
you a ‘Dates for your Diary’ letter to help you keep track of all the exciting things we have planned to 
raise funds for our school. As dates get closer, we will of course remind you of these dates and ask for 
help and support to ensure the events are as successful as possible. 
 
So for 2018/19 the following can be put down as Friends Events if you would like to support. 
 
7th December 2018: The Friends Christmas Fayre, 4:30pm-7pm 
A slightly different event to what we have done in the past. Lots of outside stalls are booked to come in, 
offering an array of Christmas styled presents and gifts. As well as this, we will be offering hot rolls, hot 
chocolate and non-alcoholic mulled wine. Please join us for this newly styled event and get into the 
Christmas spirit.  
 
Please return all raffle tickets, sold or unsold along with money and counterfoils as soon as possible. 
Unsold tickets can be passed to others who have willing buyers. Thank you 
 
17th December 2018 – Christmas Jumper Day and Junior Disco 
Once again the Friends are supporting the Christmas Jumper Day in aid of ‘Save the Children’. We ask for 
a donation of £1.00 for children to wear their Christmas Jumper instead of their school jumper to go 
with the normal uniform of trousers or skirts. 
 
Also we are holding the school disco for the children in Chestnut and Maple Classes only, this will run 
from 4.00 -  5.30 p.m. 
 
The infant and pre-school children will hold party days in their classes this year where they will take part 
in a number of Christmas themed activities. 
 
2nd February 2019 – 7 p.m. 
A Bingo and Curry night held at The Belfry for over 18’s only. It will be £10 a ticket and will include a 
curry and a bingo book. More books can be purchased on the night also. Please see Nikki in the 
playground or email nikkis.events@yahoo.com to book tickets. 
 
27th April 2019 – 7.30 p.m. 
An Auction Night with AJ will be held at Cinderford Rugby Club. Tickets cost £15 each will include a sit 
down cold buffet, an auction where various exciting items will be up for grabs and a 90’s Tribute act. 
Again it’s for the over 18’s only. Please see Nikki in the playground or email nikkis.events@yahoo.com to 
book tickets. 
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22nd June 2019 
The Friends Annual Summer Fayre, times to be confirmed. This year we will look to continue our 
successful format but with some new additions to make the afternoon enjoyable for all involved. More 
details to follow. We will continue with our bottle, chocolate and jazzy jar stalls for this event. 
 
11th August 2019 
The Friends Dog Show looks to continue for the third year running at the Littledean Community Centre. 
This has been a hugely successful event for us and we hope to continue to see it grow. 
 
Thanks you’s 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Nikki Wakefield, Michelle Janetta and Lesa Giles for 
organising a Halloween Party in aid of the Friends Committee. £181.60 was raised. Thank you very much 
to all involved and those of you that attended. 
 
The Friends raised £108.20 for Children In Need on the 16th November due to donations for children 
coming into school in non-uniform and Children In Need clothing. 
 
Next Meeting 
Our next meeting is on Friday 30th November in the school staffroom, we would encourage all parents to 
join our committee and help us help the school. 
 
 
 
Many Thanks  
The Friends Committee 
 

 

 

 

  
 


